Mountainball Is Coming

by Dave Pierson
The Outrigger Canoe Club will be
out to win its third straight Survey-
or’s League Championship when
practice and league play resume in
April. All adult members interested

should contact Bill Head or Dave
Pierson and report in shape. The
number of players will determine

whether we will enter one or two
teams this year.

A women’s team will hopefully be
organized to enter the Restaurant
League or a City League. We are
awaiting the formation of these
Leagues.



